
DEPT. OF LANDS

Idaho Department of Lands MAR 25 2020
Attn: MickThöi’ BOISE, IDAHO
300 N. 6th Street, Suite 103

P0 Box 83720

Boise, Id 83720

March 23, 2020

Dear Sir;

As I wrote in a previous letter, we are totally opposed to the opening of the wells that this hearing is about.

Our home and our private property rights are being invaded by these folks that apparently do not take No
for an answer. When we were called we said no, we did not wish to sell our mineral rights. Now this firm,
whatever name they are going by is, is attempting to attain our right by hook or by crook it seems.

They have changed, once again, the amount of property they wish to vandalize now it& 300 acres instead
of 160 acres, we don’t think they should have any acres other than what they already have under contract.

It has appearedbithe pipe theyhve btried already that hey.are assuming that their wishes will be
granted. We sincerely hope that is not the case.

Thank you,

Sincerely

/L4/
Diane Johnson

2737 Spruce Dr.

Fruitland, Idaho 83619
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